SPECIAL MEETING

                           



July 29, 2020
Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Jon Skelton on Wednesday, July 29, 2020 at 1:00 P.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Anttila, Kippley, Skelton, Clerk-Knaus; Treasurer-Gross; Foreman-Niemi;

Absent:

      Also Present:     
  Emily Major, Heather Ruotsalainen, Matt Reid
1.) The meeting was held over teleconference to review the online bids for the Army Corps Project:

Bougalis & Sons – bid bond packet is complete
Base bid 
$366,930.00

Bid Alternate 
$162,305.08
Total Bid
$529,235.08

Utility Systems of America – bid bond packet is complete
Base bid
$453,835.00

Bid Alternate
$224,396.40


Total Bid
$678,231.40

Ulland Brothers – bid bond packet is complete
Base bid
$333,647.17

Bid Alternate
$197,652.83

$531,300.00
The Board discussed the bid alternate project will be completed with this project.  It was listed separately only because this portion of the project will be paid out of Township funds, not Army Corps funds.  This will finalize the Gardendale sewer and water project.  The start date will be determined by the contractor.  End date of project Spring 2021.  Army Corps needs to authorize and approve constructions phase of project.  This has not been received yet from the Army Corps.  SEH will send the final notice of the bid award to Bougalis & Sons once authorization is received from the Army Corps.  
IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA ACCEPTING THE BOUGALIS & SONS BID AS THE LOWEST RESPONSIBLE BIDDER IN THE AMOUNT OF $529,235.08.  AYES 3, NAYES 0; MOTION CARRIED

IT WAS MOVED BY SKELTON, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 1:25 P.M.  UNANIMOUSLY CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

 ______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                          Jon Skelton, Chairman 
